June 26, 1953 Letter, Syngman Rhee to John W. Staggers

Citation:

"Letter, Syngman Rhee to John W. Staggers", June 26, 1953, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-014-056, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org/document/122801

Summary:

Syngman Rhee's office acknowledges receipt of two of Staggers' letters.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

June 26, 1953

Dear Mr. Staggers:

The President has received your letters No. 75 and 76 and has read them, but at the present time I know he will not have a chance to answer them and would want me to thank you for writing.

I know every word you say in your letters is right, and we are grateful to have friends like you.

With best regards to you and your dear family.

Sincerely,

Mr. John W. Staggers 508-511 Columbian Building Washington 1, D.C.